
Outlook

Fw: FIP Policy Information

From Cambridge, Anthony <Anthony.Cambridge@vermont.gov>
Date Fri 11/1/2024 2:05 AM
To Josh Arneson <jarneson@richmondvt.gov>

4 attachments (2 MB)
VCJC Legal Counsel FIP Memo.pdf; 2024320 2024 Adhoc sub=committee.pdf; Federal Law, State Law and State Policy.pdf;
20231213 fair and impartial policing Report Final.pdf;

Last week I asked Lindsay to send any information that might be helpful to us regarding fip she had
available. This is what I received.

Anthony Cambridge
Chief of Police, Hinesburg Police Department
Chief of Police, Richmond Police Department 
P.O. Box 1
Hinesburg, VT 05461
Phone: 802-482-3397
Dispatch: 802-985-8051

 

Notice - Under Vermont's Public Records Act, all e-mail, e-mail attachments as well as paper copies of documents
received or prepared for use in matters concerning Town business, concerning a Town official or staff, or containing
information relating to Town business are likely to be regarded as public records which may be inspected by any
person upon request, unless otherwise made confidential by law. If you have received this message in error, please
notify us immediately by return email. Thank you for your cooperation. 
 

From: Thivierge, Lindsay <Lindsay.Thivierge@vermont.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, October 23, 2024 4:06:18 PM
To: Cambridge, Anthony <Anthony.Cambridge@vermont.gov>
Subject: FIP Policy Information

Chief Cambridge,

This information may be more than what you have an interest in but the attached documents outline the process
before the FIP policy went to final vote at the Council level. There are many more documents that were shared
throughout the time period and I am happy to share any and all of them with you but I didn't want to overload
you with information. I tried to select the most informational. 

20231213 fair and impartial policing report final - this was the document put forth to the council that
contained the work of the subcommittee.



2024320 2024 adhoc subcommittee document was a subcommittee that was created out of discussion at
the Council level
Federal law, state law...this was a presentation given to the Council by VCJC General Counsel Kim McManus.
VCJC Legal Counsel FIP Memo - Memo from GC McManus

Let me know if you have any questions or if there is any other information of interest to you.

Thank you,
Lindsay

 

Lindsay Thivierge 
Pronouns: she, her, hers 

Director of Administration 

Vermont Criminal Justice Council 

 

317 Academy Road 

Pittsford, VT 05763 

 

Phone: 802.483.2736   

Mobile: 802.398.7692 

Email: lindsay.thivierge@vermont.gov 
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